
In compliance with our Best Management Practices (BMP’s), we are happy to provide our new 
customers with Landscape information.   

As citizens of Arizona, and with respect for the finite water resources that exist, we expect all customers 
to do their best to conserve water at all times.  Fixing leaks quickly, using xeriscape landscaping, 
notifying the water company if a leak is found (off your property – you are responsible for fixing all leaks 
on your property), and overall consciousness of the amount of water being consumed are examples of 
being good stewards of the precious resource that we often take for granted.  Additional restrictions 
may be imposed as outlined specifically in the curtailment tariff for your location.  The curtailment tariff 
is included in this packet and describes additional restrictions that would apply in the event of a water 
shortage.   

This folder contains the following material:  

1. Tariffs (Rates, BMP’s & Curtailment) 

2. Water Conservation tips from the Arizona Department of Water Resources 

3.  Water guidelines/restrictions 

Use the following link for more Water Conservation information – 

https://www.paysonaz.gov/departments/water-department/water-conservation/conservation-tips 

Use the following link for information regarding Xeriscape landscaping  -  

https://www.amwua.org/landscaping-with-style 

Use the following link for a Low Water Use Plant List – 

 http://www.paysonaz.gov/departments/water-department/water-conservation/native-and-low-water-
use-plant-list 

Use the following link for more informational brochures – 

https://www.paysonaz.gov/departments/water-department/water-conservation/native-and-low-water-
use-plant-list 

Use the following link for information regarding Rainwater Harvesting-   www.harvestingrainwater.com  

 

 


